Designs proposed for
Clark College garden

Clark College will have submitted
proposed designs of a Japanese garden
on its main campus in early January.

Clark partnered on the project
with the city of Vancouver, the Parks
Foundation and an anonymous donor
who committed up to $1 million for its
design, construction and maintenance.

Seattle-based Murase Assoc. was
hired for conceptual design.

The garden will incorporate Clark’s
100 Shirofugen cherry trees, gifted to
Vancouver in 1990. A groundbreaking
date has not been set.



